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Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

To: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: FW: Recreation Ground Hedge

---------- Original Message ----------  
From: Allan Brown <buster1@talktalk.net>  
To: townclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk  
Date: 22 September 2020 at 16:19  
Subject: Recreation Ground Hedge 

Mr. Bishop  

                  I wish to complain about the Gaps in the Rec Ground on 
the Southlands Side adjacent to my property No 1 Southlands, 
access allowing people to access the Rec from their cars parked up 
on the grass verge. They have driven over the roots of the trees 
(don't know if damage has been caused to the trees) churning up 
the verge. There is always a trail of rubbish which I have cleared up 
many times leading from the Rec. With the Gaps closed there would 
be no requirement to park on the grass verge. 

                    An incident of vandalism occurred on Saturday 
night  where somebody passing through the Gap next to my 
property decided to "Key" my car causing approximately £600 of 
damage. Had the Gaps been closed there would have been no 
reason to go anywhere near my property hence my demand for the 
Gaps to be closed Urgently. 

                     May I suggest you use a better method of securing the 
Gaps permanently than previously, which were a poor effort. 

                     Whilst on the subject of the Rec may I enquirer about 
the progress of my request to have the Cherry trees prune. They 
have now overgrown into my property and require pruning. 

                      I can be contacted on the below telephone number to 
discuss the above. 

 Regards 

Allan Brown 

1 Southlands 

PE377PE 

Contact 07810678430 
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